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Bruce 
fyi-request-29932-8427f95e@requests.fyi.org.nz 

Tēnā koe Bruce 

Thank you for your email, received on 30 January 2025, to Oranga Tamariki—Ministry 
for Children (Oranga Tamariki) requesting information around fast food purchased for 
residents at Korowai Manaaki Youth Justice facility. Your request has been considered 
under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act).   

You have requested: 

I request all information regarding any purchases of fast food, including receipts 
(McDonalds, Wendy's, Burger King, KFC, etc) for any residents of Korowai 
Manaaki at Wiri between 30 December 2024 and 2 January 2025.  

I can confirm that there were no takeaways purchased by Oranga Tamariki for the 
residents at the Korowai Manaaki Youth Justice facility on those dates. 

As such, your request has been refused under section 18(e) of the Act as this 
information does not exist. 

Oranga Tamariki may make the information contained in this letter available to the 
public by publishing this on our website with your personal details removed.  

I trust you find this information useful. Should you have any concerns with this 
response, I would encourage you to raise them with Oranga Tamariki. Alternatively, 
you are advised of your right to also raise any concerns with the Office of the 
Ombudsman. Information about this is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz  
or by contacting them on 0800 802 602. 

Nāku noa, nā 

Michelle Malyon 
General Manager Public Information and Ministerial Services 
System Leadership 
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